
ATTENDANCE FIGURES 

Each week, we will share the previous 

week’s attendance with you. 

 

Starting next week! 
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Important Dates  

September 

 

21st / 22nd / 23rd - CAP Workshops  

21st - Honeywell - Superhero Day! 

22nd - No outdoor learning for Honeywell 

26th - 30th - Half Term 

 

Please note we have a new website: 

www.ilsington.thelink.academy  

The new website is live but we are  

currently working on it. It will be up to date 

by the end of next week.  

 

Don’t forget to like us on  

Facebook and follow our page. 

We regularly share wonderful posts. 

 

 

WOODHOUSE PRE-SCHOOL 

 

The children at Woodhouse have had 

an amazing time exploring everything 

our lovely setting has to offer including 

music time, our amazing outdoor space 

and of course, everyone’s favourite - 

the mud kitchen! 

School Achievements  

These will start up  

again soon!              
 

Friends AGM 

Hello from Friends! We will be having our 

Zoom AGM on Monday 28th Sept at 

7:30pm. We will send out an invite to you 

all to virtually join us!  You don’t have to be 

part of the team or make a commitment, 

we just want you to have the opportunity 

to see what we get up too!   

 

Volunteers 

 

At the start of term, we always  

encourage parents to volunteer with 

the school whether to hear children 

read, help with occasional transport, 

lend a hand at outdoor learning etc. If 

you feel you will at some stage be able 

to help us, please pop into the office so 

we can start the DBS check and sign 

some paperwork so you are ready to 

go when restrictions ease!  



HONEYWELL 

 

Honeywell  

enjoyed making  

wind streamers!  

“Do you like my  

wind streamer?” 

Tiger 

 

 

 

A message from Mrs McCarthy  

 

So this is our second week in and  

another great week at Ilsington  

primary - I’m so glad that the lovely weath-

er has held allowing all the  

teachers and children to spend lots of time 

outside. It was wonderful to see 

Owlacombe learning maths in the sun and I 

was very proud of their ability  

to organise their own learning  

independently. 

 

The visiting Trustee was very impressed with 

their outstanding behaviour! 

 

We are looking forward to the CAP  

workshops next week and Honeywell’s  

Superhero day! 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Sam McCarthy 

 

MIDDLECOTT 
 

Middlecott enjoyed some reading time 

with their new reading buddies! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Story Circle 

is coming in 

very handy for 

all sorts of     

activities! 

 

OWLACOMBE 

I 
Owlacombe 

started their 

Topic of Stone 

Age to Iron Age 

by recreating 

cave paintings. 

We learnt that 

this is one way historians have found out 

about life 1000s of years ago. We looked at 

some examples and then the children 

made their own caves under the tables 

and had a go at drawing with charcoal. 

 

On Wednesday, 

Owlacombe  

experimented 

with learning in a 

different way. 

Year 6 were giv-

en their chal-

lenge via Teams 

which is our new online learning platform 

and used the feature ‘Immersive Reader’ 

to read the task to them. Everyone then 

completed their challenges outside taking 

photos on iPads as evidence. “This is better 

than a teacher!” said one child! “This made 

learning fun!” said another! 

 

Doing  

sums… 

 

 

 

in the sun!  


